
FARINGDON TOWN COUNCIL 
The Pump House, 5 Market Place, FARINGDON, Oxfordshire, SN7 7HL 
Telephone 01367 240281  
www.faringdontowncouncil.gov.uk 
Clerk: Sally Thurston  
 

 

Minutes of an online meeting of the Grants Sub Committee on Monday12th October 2020 at 
6.30pm. 

Cllrs. Present: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In attendance 

Angela Finn (Chair) 
Kiera Bentley 
Jane Boulton 
Peter Castle 
Steve Leniec 
Mike Wise 
 
Sabiene North - Be Free Young Carers left after item 6/2/20 a. 
Eddie Williams – Folly Tower Trust from item 6/2/20 b. 
Sally Thurston – Town Clerk Min no: 

Item/meeting/year 
1/2/20 Apologies for Absence 

Cllr. Bethia Thomas 
 

2/2/20 Minutes of last meeting 
The minutes of the meeting held on Monday 4th March 2020 were agreed as a 
correct record. To be signed at a later date. 
 

3/2/20 Declarations of Interest & requests for dispensations 
Cllrs. Wise and Bentley are current trustees of the Folly Tower Trust and will refrain 
from voting. There is some concern over the legalities of having the Mayor as an 
ex-officio trustee, this will be investigated by the trust.  
 

4/2/20 Public Speaking and Question Time 
None  
 

5/2/20 Grants Awarded 2020/21 
No grants have been awarded during the Covid period; a report will be available at 
the next meeting.   
 

6/2/20 Applications for financial assistance  
Cllr. Finn PROPOSED that the Be Free Young Carers application be considered first. 
This was SECONDED and RESOLVED. 
 
Members considered the following applications for financial assistance: 
 

Name of 

Organisation 

Amount Purpose Decision 

a) Be Free 

Young 

Carers  

£2,000 Providing 

support to 

young carers  

It was PROPOSED that this 

grant be made in full. It was 

further PROPOSED that the 

Community and Partnerships 

Committee fulfil this grant from 

the youth grants budget. This 

was SECONDED and 

RESOLVED. 
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Meeting closed at 18.45pm 

b) Folly Trust  £3,500 Maintenance  It was PROPOSED that the 

2020.21 grant of £3,500 be made 

in full. This was SECONDED and 

RESOLVED. 

It was NOTED that the 2021.22 

application for a further £3,500 

would be considered as part of 

the budget setting process. 

c) All Saints 

Church  

£800 Replacement 

bench 

Application not received. To be 

considered at the next meeting.  

 
 


